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The EU has repeatedly expressed its concern at the situation in northern Mozambique, as well 
as its solidarity with populations affected by violence and displacement. The High 
Representative/Vice-President condemned the violent attacks and expressed readiness to 
support Mozambique in addressing the security, humanitarian and development aspects of the 
crisis. He underlined the importance of conformity with international humanitarian law and 
human rights norms.

The EU is working on the ground with its humanitarian partners, allocating EUR 7.5 million 
to address the needs of conflict-affected populations in Northern Mozambique in 2020, and 
EUR 1.8 million for Disaster Preparedness. Broader multi-province interventions also benefit 
Northern Mozambique. To address the structural root causes of the armed violence, a four-year 
pilot project was launched in November 2020 to provide education and vocational training, 
employing 800 young people in the natural gas sector. Under the Instrument contributing to 
Stability and Peace two complementary actions support local social cohesion, promoting 
alternative narratives to prevent youth radicalisation and providing education in emergencies.

In September 2020, the EU opened a dialogue with Mozambique dedicated to the crisis; the 
possible use of all available EU instruments will be considered when discussing options for 
further support to Mozambique, regional and international partners. Appropriate further actions 
will be assessed during the programming of the new financial cycle.

Aligning EU efforts to African-led processes is essential to addressing a crisis whose drivers 
and impacts cross borders. The EU will continue consultations with the African Union, the 
Southern African Development Community and other international partners.


